
July Meeting Notes 

 Overall Program 

o Voted Mark Heruth in to be Assistant Boys Program Director 

o Idea to move board meeting to FRMS starting in 2017 

 Girls/Boys Tournament 

o Gyms are confirmed other than EVHS 

o Need to email Pat to post tourney info online 

o Contacted trainers and referees for Boys tournament 

 Development 

o Confirming dates for Summer Basketball Academy 

o Consider paying online? 

o Next 10 days need to communicate out 

 Boys Program 

o Posted tryout info on the site 

o Starting to sign up for tournaments 

o 8A coach Pierre possibly interested in joining board 

o Open gym numbers are low 

 Treasurer 

o 2016/2017 invoices are coming in and being processed 

o Successfully voted to open new basketball bank account 

 Need to have $20K-$30K to start out to start using 

 Will look into banking location 

 Anuj & Derek will open the account 

 Could use Paypal to collect payments 

 Uniforms 

o Need to setup time to go through tryout jerseys 

 Website 

o Still cleaning up areas of the site 

o Got registrations setup 

 In-House 

o Still looking for new In-House Director 

o Registrations are 2 months behind 

 Beer Bash 

o Debbie, Mel & Cristie leading this 

o Looking at 9/24 or 10/1 

o Need to firm up location & date 


